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I oppose SB 1098. Schools and parents should be able to decide if some books 

should not be in their school libraries. Not all books are suitable for all ages. Parents 

should be able to 

decide what they want their children to read about sexuality, transgender topics or 

homosexuality. The School Board should be able to way decisions in what books 

should be in the library. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Elaine Lavington 


